McClenagan, Laura

From: Holtermann, Michael

Sent: Wednesday, February 02, 2022 4:01 PM

To: McClenagan, Laura

Subject: Fw: Public hearing PLN-11759-CUP and PLN-11760-CUP

From: Tim Clark <emeraldss707 @gmail.com>

Sent: Wednesday, February 2, 2022 3:59 PM

To: Holtermann, Michael <mholtermann@co.humboldt.ca.us>
Subject: Public hearing PLN-11759-CUP and PLN-11760-CUP

Hello,I had a few concerns with the proposed project. I've never met the landowner but they travel across three of my parcels, with an easement. Since owning the property | have witnessed trash on the road, at one point a gun was fired off easement. I've
firewood stolen and followed the trail to their gate. One concern | have is the 13 employees. The concern is fire safety, trash, and respecting private property, also theft. I'm concerned with 13 employees Vehicles impacting the road, and respecting private
property. | have personally given rides to workers who were dropped off. Stranded came looking for help. Just a few concerns thank you for your time



